
 

SSSttt   BBBaaarrrttthhhooolllooommmeeewww’’’sss   CCCEEE   PPPrrriiimmmaaarrryyy   SSSccchhhoooooolll   
 
 
 
 3rd

 October 2017 
 
  
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
 
Pantomime December 2017 
 
It’s Panto time again and maintaining the school’s traditions, we have arranged for the whole school 
to attend the pantomime at the South Holland Centre, Spalding, which this year is Aladdin. We will 
be attending on the morning of Monday 11th December, so it will provide a fantastic event and an 
excellent opportunity for the children to experience a live theatre performance.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £11.00 per person which includes the cost of the coach travel 
and ticket. The children will also be provided with an ice cream during the performance. 
 
We would be grateful if you could complete the slip below and return it to the School Office with your 
contribution as soon as possible. No child will be left in school because of an inability to pay, so if 
you have difficulties financing this trip then please speak to me in confidence.  
 
Whilst we must advise that contributions are voluntary, the trip can only go ahead if sufficient funds 
are received to cover the costs.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr James Shawley 
Headteacher  
 
 
_______________________________________________________________  
 
I would like my child/ren …………………………………………………….. to attend the pantomime  
 
and I enclose my contribution of £……………….. (£11.00 per child).  
 
I would / would not like my child to be provided with an ice cream during the pantomime. 
 
Signed …………………………………………… 
 
 
(Please make cheques payable to St Bartholomew’s CE Primary School) 

 
 
 

 

Leaveslake Drove, West Pinchbeck, Lincolnshire, PE11 3QJ, Tel/Fax: 01775640357 

Email: enquiries@stbartholomews.lincs.sch.uk 
Website: www.stbartholomews.lincs.sch.uk 
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